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 MEMO TO: Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

 

 FROM: Nancy Sporer, Director of Business and Human Resources 

 

 DATE: September 2, 2015 

  

 RE: COMPENSATION REPORT 2015-2016 

 

 

A compensation report is required each year by Public Act 097-0609. Public Act 097-0609 requires 

employers participating in the Illinois Municipal Retirement Fund to post the total compensation package 

for each employee having a total compensation package that exceeds $75,000 per year. “Total 

compensation package” means payment by the employer to the employee for salary, health insurance, a 

housing allowance, a vehicle allowance, a clothing allowance, bonuses, loans, and granted vacation and 

sick days. This report also includes not only IMRF members but also all staff members who have a total 

compensation package of over $75,000 per year. This report is available on our website at www. mvse.org, 

under “About Us”/ “Business Services”/ and then “Compensation”. 


